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EACP Committee

From: Ann Kizel <anniekainalu@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 12:55 PM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: Canoe Beach

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please take careful consideration in prohibiting use of commercial ocean recreational 
activities at Hanakao’o Beach Park, Canoe Beach, in West Maui.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Annie & Kainalu Kizel 
Kahana Canoe Club 
 


